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Kitikmeot Community Economiq _Development Organization 
Taloyoak,: .N .. T .. 
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February 2, 1994 

Mr. John Ningark, - M.L.A. 
Natilikmiot 
General Delivery 
Pelly Bay, NT 
XOE 1KO 

Re: Business Development Centre - Taloyoak N.W.T. 

Dear Mr. Ningark: 

I would like to thank you £or your continued support to the 
above project and I would also like to extend this to the 
Hon. John Todd who has shown a great deal of interest in the 
project. 

The letter to you dated January 14, 1994 from Mr. Morin 
regarding the above project is fairly vague. In regards to 
the Community Education Learning Centre the Minister, 
advises that he will forward this information on to the 
Department of Economic Development. The consultant for the 
project has received no information on this matter except a 
copy of the January 14, letter to you. 

· Time is going to become a major factor in completing the 
feasibility study and _receiving financing before the barge 
order deadline dates. For this reason the consultant, Jerry 
Avery has been given instructions to deal directly with any 
possible ·tenant . If the t~n~rrt-.~s the requested 
information they will be included in the study. 

We will require you and the Hon. John Todd to ensure that 
once the numbers are released for organizations and 
departments to make their decisions that decisions regarding 
government using the facility are made quickly. 

Yours truly, ·N.W.T. 
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Terry Sieffert Ve!k)\Pknifa, N.VJ.T. 


